N

AMERICAN PREPARATORY
SCHOOLS

Aug 14, 2024

Jeff Daugherty

Alpine Charter School Application Team
1546 Road 214

Cheyenne, WY 82009

Town of Alpine Mayor and Council
250 River Circle
Alpine, WY 83128

Dear Mayor and Members of the Alpine Town Council,

The application for the Alpine Charter School has been submitted to the Wyoming Charter
School Authorizing Board. It has been found to be complete and a hearing is scheduled for
September 18th, 2024 in Alpine. A vote to approve the Charter may occur as soon as October.

Given that the project is moving quickly, it follows that the community should begin the process
of identifying a site and organizing capital construction funding. To begin these conversations,
the Charter School Application Team respectfully requests the Mayor and Council review the
attached draft site plan associated with the river parcels owned by the Town.

The Application Team would be most grateful to discuss further possibilities for the parcels. As
you know, it is the sincere aspiration of the application team to assure that the Town, the school
and the community significantly and mutually benefit from a partnership.

Please know that the attached renderings are anticipated to represent a preliminary design that
will benefit and change for the better based on the advice and input of the Mayor, Council and
the community.

| respectfully request the Council schedule this matter for the Council’'s August 21, 2024
Meeting.

Thank you for receiving this request. | appreciate your previous support for the Alpine Charter
School and your continued dedication to serving our town and this project. | look forward to
seeing how the Council addresses this issue.



Sincerely,

Jeff Daugherty
Alpine Charter School Application Team

ATT:
Draft Site Plan for River Parcels

C.c
Steve Funk
Carolyn Sharette
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